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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Before the 

BONITA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

On 

October 14, 2020 

 

Public Textbook and Instructional Materials Compliance for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 

 

BONITA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT, NOTICE OF ANNUAL INSTRUCTIONAL 

MATERIALS PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Per Education Code 60119, the Governing Board of the Bonita Unified School District will hold an 

annual instructional materials public hearing to determine whether the District has sufficient standards-

aligned textbooks and instructional materials. The purpose of this hearing will be to determine whether 

each pupil in each school in the District has sufficient standards-aligned textbooks or instructional 

materials, to determine whether sufficient laboratory science equipment is available to students in 

grades 9 – 12 enrolled in science laboratory classes, and to adopt a resolution stating whether 

textbooks and instructional materials are sufficient. 

 

The public hearing will be held at the Bonita Unified School District, 115 W. Allen Ave., San Dimas, 

CA on Wednesday, October 14, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. The public is invited to virtually attend this hearing. 

 
 


